

Dear Parents and Carers,



As part of our 'Smashing Saxons" topic, Year 3 will be taking part in a fantastic 'Anglo-Saxon' workshop on Wednesday 13th November 2024 at school. We hope this day will enhance the children's learning experience and bring our topic to life. With the help of a skilled facilitator, the children will learn all about the Anglo-Saxons, in particular the Battle of Edington as well as life as a Saxon warrior.

This wonderful event will be led by the "The Past Presents" and we will be having other activities such as butter churning, bread making etc., so there will be a small cost of £5.53. Please log in to your Schoolcomms account to pay.

The deadline for payments for this event will be Tuesday 12th November 2024.

If you are unable to contribute to this event, please book an appointment to speak to a member of the Senior Leadership Team. If no payment has been received and no contact has been made with the Senior Leadership Team, your child will not be permitted to attend this event.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 3 Teachers

Alderman Richard Hallam Primary School Avebury Avenue, Leicester, LE4 0FQ Tel: 0116 262 4003 / 262 1543

 $\textbf{Email:} \ \underline{\textbf{office@aldermanrichardhallam.leicester.sch.uk}}$

Web: www.arhprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss A Kedzior B.Ed (Hons) N.P.Q.H. Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Beardsmore BSc (Hons)















